
Dear Ms Molokomme, 

Please see attached notification for your information. 

Kind regards, 

Nicholas Clarke

__________________________________________________________
Please note my change in email address which is now: njc.arch@gmail.com
__________________________________________________________
Please consider the environment before printing this email and/or any related attachments..
Notice: This e-mail and any attachments are intended only for the individual or company to which it is addressed and may contain information which is priviliged, confidential and  prohibited from 
disclosure or unauthorized use under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination or copying of this e-mail or the 
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited by the sender. Whilst we run anti-virus software on all internet e-mails we are not liable for any loss or damage. The recipient is advised to 
run their own anti-virus software. If you have received this transmission in error, please return the material received to the sender and delete all copies from your system. Thank you.
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11 August 2013 
 
Ms T Molokomme 
The Provincial Heritage Resources Agency - Gauteng 
38 Rissik Street, NBS Building 
Johannesburg 
2000 
by email:  
cc. Thinus Delport Thinus.Delport@Abland.co.za,  
cci. Lize Claassens Lize.Claassens@abland.co.za,  
ccii. Helen Henzen helen@studio3architects.co.za 
 
Dear Ms Molokomme 
 
NOTIFICATION OF SAHRIS CASE (Case ID 3232) Loftus Park Redevelopment: 
NID and HIA: Portions 418, 1552 and a portion of Portion 397 Arcadia. Loftus 
Park, Pretoria. C/o/ Park and Kirkness Streets, Arcadia, Pretoria, City of 
Tshwane. 
 
Our client, Abland (Pty) Ltd has appointed us to undertake the actions prescribed 
under Section 38(1) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) (NHRA) 
with relation to their intention to redevelop the Loftus Park site located on the above 
mentioned portions. To this aim we have created a Case on the SAHRIS platform.  
 
Please be notified of this as our “Notification of Intent to Develop” as required under 
Section 38(1) of the NHRA.  
 
We kindly request the PHRA-G respond with their requirements regarding this 
redevelopment in the time allowed for under Section 38(2) of the NHRA.  
 
Please also inform us urgently of any additional information required by the PHRA-G. 
 
With kind regards and thanks for the assistance of the PHRA-G in this matter,  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Nicholas Clarke, Pr. Arch 
for Cultmatrix Pty Ltd.  

Nicholas Clarke <njc.arch@gmail.com>
To: Tebogo Molokomme <Tebogo.Molokomme@gauteng.gov.za>
Cc: Thinus Delport <Thinus.Delport@Abland.co.za>, Lize Claassens <Lize.Claassens@abland.co.za>, Helen Henzen 
<helen@studio3architects.co.za>
NOTIFICATION: CREATION OF SAHRIS CASE 3232
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